
 

 

The CBGMA board met Saturday, January 15, 2022, at Bethel Assembly of God Church’s 
fellowship hall in Corpus Christi. Present were Don Woods, Jason Woods, Larry Surginer, 
Esther Hutsell, David and Linda Carlson, and Emma Williams. 
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson opened in prayer. 
 
Minutes of the September 18, 2021, meeting were approved as reviewed following a motion 
by Larry Surginer and second by Jason Woods.  
 
The current treasurer’s report was approved as reviewed following a motion by Emma 
Williams and second by Linda Carlson. 
 
Monthly singings at the Butter Churn Restaurant in Sinton are postponed until further notice. 
 
The upcoming convention was discussed and the following guidelines recommended. 
 

1. Each group or soloist will have 15 minutes to perform. There will be two minutes 
between performances to allow the next group or soloist to set up. 

2. Time starts when set up is complete or when the MC says to start. 
3. Each group or soloist’s 15 minutes may be used for singing, playing an instrument, 

talking, or whatever else they choose to do during their allotted time. 
4. The MC will indicate when their time limit allows only one song to do. 
5.  The sound technician will mute all sound, and the MC will step onto the stage at the end 

of the 15-minute time segment even if the performance is not yet complete. 
 
 
The board will meet March 5, 2022, at 9:00 AM in Bethel Assembly of God Church’s fellowship 
hall to count ballots and prepare a tentative concert schedule. 
 
The board will meet April 9, 2022, at 9:00 AM in Bethel Assembly of God Church’s fellowship 
hall for a post-convention discussion. 
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson closed in prayer. 


